
May 29, 2014 

OIL CONS. DW DIST. 3 

Mr. Charlie Perrin 
EMNRD—Oil and Gas Division 
Aztec Field Office, District III 
1000 Rio Brazos Road 
Aztec, NM 87410 

Re: Request for Tight-Hole Status 
Lybrook L14-2308 01H 

Mr. Perrin: 

Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. (Encana) requests tight-hole/confidential status on the following proposed 
wells: 

• Escrito L14-2308 01H 

Specifically, in accordance with 19.15.7.16.C NMAC, we request that the form C-105 and 
accompanying data be kept confidential for 90 days from the date of well completion. 

Please feel free to contact me directly at 505.599.2413 or via email at michelle.yazzie@encana.com 
should you have any questions. 

Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. 

Michelle Yazzie 
Permitting Technician 

MAY. 8 OWN 

Encana Oil & Gas (USA) Inc. 

6584 Easyt Main Street, Farmington NM 87402 505.599.241 3 (O) michelle.yazzie@encana.com 


